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20 June 2025 

 

Dear parent/carer,  

 

I am very sorry to have to tell you that a parent of one of our Year 4 children sadly died last week. We 

have been in touch with the family who have communicated their wishes that this news is to be shared 

with parents and children at school. Mrs Field and Miss Davies will speak with children at the beginning of 

next week and children will have an opportunity to make cards to send home for the family. We will also 

be sharing with children that they can talk to staff if they have any questions.  

 

When we hear very sad news, we can experience a range of different thoughts and feelings. It may be that 

your child will be upset, confused, anxious or fearful about what has happened which they might talk about 

at home.  

 

If you would like any advice about answering any questions your children may have you can contact 

Winston’s Wish on 08088020021 (8am to 8pm on weekdays) and/or https://winstonswish.org/  

If you have any particular concerns about your child, please do talk to the class teacher or a member of 

staff. 

 

There is a memorial being held at Pontypool Park (Band Stand) on Saturday 21st June at 4:30pm. Family and 

friends would like to extend an invite to the school community.  

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
K.Manley 

Headteacher 
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